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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaU.gov
Sent: Tuesday, January24, 2012 3:13 PM
To: HLTtestin,ony
Cc: robertscottwall@yahoo.com
Subject: Testimony for HB1 741 on 1/24/2012 10:00:00AM

Testimony for HLT 1/24/2012 10:00:00 NI HB1741

Conference room: 329
Testifier position: Support
Testifier will be present: Yes
Submitted by: Robert Scott Wall
Organization: Consumer, Family, &amp; Youth Alliance
E-mail: robertscottwallc~yahoo. corn
Submitted on: 1/24/2012

Comments:
We support this bill. While we aknowledge that it might not be all the insurance companies
want we believe that the most important thing is the comfort and safety of Hawai’iTs
consumers. This bill will help speed service in a uniform manner and quite possible will save
lives.
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